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Hello Burcham Bobcat Families!                                                                                   February 13, 2019
Our annual Jog-a-Thon is just around the corner!  On the day of the event, students will start with a warm-up, then run as many laps as they can in 15 minutes.  After the 15 minute run time is completed, students and their teachers will walk over to the fruit and water station. At the fruit and water station, a raffle will be drawn for your child to have a chance to cover Mr. Eckert in silly string!
On the day of the event, Friday March 22, we are looking for volunteers.  If you'd be available to come for one session, or for the entire duration of the event, we'd love to have you! Please let us know below if you are able to volunteer. There will be a raffle for volunteers for a chance to win one month of a personalized workout program via an online app!
 
                        SCHEDULE                                          WATER/FRUIT STATION                                     
· 9:00-9:20 First/Second Grade                             9:20-9:45 Water/Fruit Station 
· 9:25-9:45 Third Grade                                        9:45-10:10   Water/Fruit Station             
· 9:50-10:10 Fourth/Fifth Grade                           10:10-10:35 Water/Fruit Station
· 10:15-10:35 ETK/TK/Kinder                             10:35-10:55 Water/Fruit Station 
Some time in April, after all monies have been accounted for, students will receive ONE raffle ticket for every $10 they get in donations to try to win one of our many prizes.  Prizes include: bikes, doll houses, outdoor sports activities, and STEAM related items. We also have incentives for our top earners.  Top earner for the whole school will be Principal for the day. Second top earner for the school will be Vice Principal for the day. Also, the class with the most participation for donations will earn a pizza party!  
Your child is bringing home an envelope for cash and check donations.  All donation money received will go to the Burcham PTA fund, that will be used toward improving playground equipment, field trips, and classroom technology.  Another option for receiving donations is PledgeStar. Information is going home on how to use this online option. 
Lastly, it is very important that your child return the PTA Participation Waiver completely filled out by March 1st.  Please include your child's t-shirt size at the top of the page as well.  YOUR CHILD WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PARTICIPATE THE DAY OF THE JOG-A-THON IF THIS WAIVER IS NOT RECEIVED.
� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.cubpack88.org/clipart/tiger/PawPrint.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





David Burcham Elementary School


5610 Monlaco Road, Long Beach, CA 90808


(562) 420-2685 ( Fax (562) 420-7865





“Show Burcham P.R.I.D.E”








�











